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Newsletter 49 
Hilden, April 2021 

Dear friends and sponsors of Yaoui e.V., 

 

we send you the first greetings in the new year 2021. We hope that you are all healthy and 

that you will not let your lust for life be taken away. You will receive the following 

information in this newsletter: 

 

1. Notarial association matters 

2. The next general meeting 

3. News from Benin 

4. The new membership fees are debited 

 

 

1. Notarial association matters 

The applications for the amendment to the articles of association resolved in August last 

year and the registration of the new board with the notary have been completed. The only 

thing missing is the confirmation from the local court that the entry has been made in the 

register of associations. 

 

 

2. The next general meeting 

Due to the corona situation, it hasn´t been yet possible to hold a general meeting this year. 

The board decided to first consider Saturday, May 29th, 2021 as a possible date for this 

year's general meeting. This would take place in the Diakonie house, St.-Konrad-Allee 
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76a in Hilden. 

As usual, you will receive a separate invitation a few weeks before the appointment. If a 

general meeting is still not possible in May due to the Corona situation, we will inform you 

in good time. Then we will put the meeting again for the end of August like last year, which 

will then also take place in any case. If we were still not allowed to meet, we would like to 

hold the general meeting digitally. 

 

3. News from Benin 

The money for the four teachers' salaries paid by Yaoui e.V. has arrived safely at the 

school. That being said, we're waiting for news from Isaac. 

 

4. The new membership fees are debited 

The new membership fees of € 18 will be debited soon. At this point, many thanks for your 

support! Some members used our vote on membership fees to top them up with 

donations. Thank you very much for that! 

There were a few problems with bookings this year. Please remember to inform us about a 

change of your account or name! That saves a lot of work. 

 

Despite all the adversities, we wish you a happy Easter in a small group. 

 

God always give you the grace of the desert anew: Silence, 

fresh water and new hope and he always gives you the 

strength to look hope in the face. 

(African blessing) 

 

Best regards 

 

Matthias Sorsoli, Juliane Steinmann, Martina Noske and Markus Brinkmann 

The board 
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